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No: 479/2019 

Date: 25th June 2019 

Update on Fire in Campo Area 
 
HM Government of Gibraltar has been monitoring the plume. The majority of it is to the west of 
Gibraltar over the sea. The smaller and higher element of the cloud is above the height of the Rock. 
Under current meteorological conditions, there is no cause for concern. We will continue to 
monitor the situation and to update the public accordingly. 


